PLANNING REPORT –18th November 2021
Planning Applications received 
21/01276/F

Land North of 77 Castle Rising Road, South Wootton

Construction of two detached dwellings and garages.

Decision: Support the Application.

The culverting of the stream and construction of an outfall headwall as shown on the Proposed Site Layout drawing number 985/20-07 revision F encroaches on the property boundary of 8 Malvern Close. This needs to be rectified before planning permission is granted.
With regards to Street Furniture, the Street Lighting is owned and maintained by the Parish Council, if this is damaged under construction this will be the responsibility of the landowner to fully rectify, to the Parish Councils satisfaction. Similarly, if the Street Furniture, ie the Street Lighting columns need to be moved, this will only be undertaken after seeking permission and gaining consent from the Parish Council and must be fully funded by the developer.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:
21/01776/F

7 Bacton Close, South Wootton

Single and first storey front extension.
21/01807/F

Ormonde, 7 Church Lane, South Wootton

First floor extension.

Borough Council CIL Funding for 2022-23
Following approval from Cabinet on 16th November, the Parish Council has received notification of the CIL Infrastructure Funding for next year. Funding applications are open from 1st January 2022 – 1st February 2022 and again later in the year from 1st July 2022 – 1st August 2022.
Please think about any projects that you think the Parish Council could consider via this funding. 

Community and Local Projects funding from £2,000 up to £50,000 come under the following headings:

Education – Local initiatives

Health

Economic Development

Community Facilities

Green Infrastructure

Open Space and Leisure

Community Transport

Please remember however, only 40% if the funding will come via the CIL application, the remainder will need to come from the Parish Council.
